
 
 
 

 

Monday 27th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 4 Swimming, 
 
We are pleased to inform you, after liaising with West Lindsey Leisure Centre, 
children in year 4 will start their swimming lessons in January 2024.  
 
Swimming will take place every Tuesday afternoon starting Tuesday 9th January 
2024 and will run up to and including Tuesday 26th March 2024. The year 4 children 
will walk from school up to the Leisure Centre to swim. Once the lessons have 
finished, children will walk back down to school. 
 
All children will need a Swimming Kit. This should include: 

• Swimming costume (NOT bikini or tankini) or swim trunks 

• Swimming hat 

• Towel 

• Goggles 

No jewellery should be worn. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support in your child’s education. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr J Holland  
PE lead – Castle Wood Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


